
APTA Members Scholarship 2024 

The Association of Professional and Technical Administrators (APTA) would like to announce that 

academic scholarship(s) are available for APTA members.  These $750 scholarships may be applied to 

an accredited institution of the recipient’s choice.   

Scholarships may be applied toward an educational institution with funds being directly transferred to 

such institution.    

Applicants are to explain why they are applying for the scholarship in a 200–300-word essay.  The 

APTA Board will make the determinations from the items listed below:   

● Applicant’s education/professional development plan that will have a positive impact on the

district.

● List of committee activities involved with APTA.

● Public service and/or community involvement.

● How the scholarship will benefit individual and any of the following levels of professional

development, certifications, licensing, degree, that is applicable and fits well under the goals and

mission statement of WCSD.

A letter formally requesting the scholarship and providing the above information should be sent to the 
vice president

The deadline for application is March 11th, 2024. The APTA board will announce the recipients of 

the scholarships before the end of March 2024.  Applicants will be notified via email by the APTA 

board.    

The following additional information will be required from successful applicants. 
● The student’s school ID number.

● The mailing address of the educational institution financial aid office.

● Proof of enrollment.


